Emmanuel United Church

Emmanuel Newsflash

www.emmanuelunitednorthbay.ca

AVGEN GIFT CARDS are used not only for gifts but everyday spending! An easy way to financially support the church without hurting your wallet!

PAR (Pre-Authorized Remittance) an easy way to provide consistent year round financial support. Please contact Sherri Pinder for more information.

PLEASE NOTE THAT DATES ARE TO BE DETERMINED FOR THE:

Timmies at Two meeting that is normally held on Fri. 2pm at the Tim Hortons/Wendy's while Rev. Roni is on vacation.

LADIES POT LUCK LUNCHEON 12noon TUESDAY JUNE 11, 2019

Emmanuel United Church's UCW is closing on June 11, 2019.

In September we will re-open as a social ladies group called "E.U.C. Willing Workers". To celebrate our past and present years we invite you to join us for a luncheon on the 11th. A special cake will be provided for all to enjoy.

Your memories and presence would be appreciated.

Hope you have RSVP'd and that we will see you on Tuesday!

A Note From Rev. Roni

Have you ever felt or sensed the sacred, or felt the Spirit in music that isn't formally classified as sacred or church music? An ensemble from the Interlink Choir will be performing select pieces from their Spring concert, as part of our Pentecost Service. Listen for the Spirit, as the choir sings "Thankful" popularized by Josh Groban. Be attentive to the Spirit lurking behind the lyrics of "Tuimbe" (Swahili for "Let There Be Music") and other selections.

The Spirit working through those just outside the immediate circle surprises us, and it is consistent with the coming of the Spirit at Pentecost. The Holy Spirit empowers the early followers of Jesus to share the good news of Jesus in the language of the surrounding culture. What are the languages of our culture today? Join us, along with members of the Interlink Choir and Heather Gardner, as we celebrate the birthing of the church, 10:30 am. Communion will be served at this special service of worship. Please wear red or a vibrant fiery colour to mark this Holy Day in our faith.



UCW MEETING MOVED TO June 18, 2019 1:00pm

WHEN REV. RONI IS AWAY

PASTORAL CARE

♦ June 11 to 14

Rev. Ted Harrison/ Rev. Fraser Williamson/

♦ June 15 to 25

Rev. Fraser Williamson

♦ <u>July 1to 7</u>

Rev. Kathleen McCallum

♦ July 8 to 15

Rev. Ted Harrison / Rev. Fraser Williamson

WORSHIP LEADERS FOR SUNDAY SERVICE

♦ <u>June 16</u>

Brenda McLay

♦ <u>June 23</u>

Elizabeth Henderson

♦ <u>July 7,</u>

Kathleen McCallum

♦ July 14

Elizabeth Henderson

OFFICE HOURS Wednesday to Friday 9:00am-1:00pm

Please note that Rev. Roni is on vacation June 11 to 26 and July 1 to 16, 2019.

Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
9 10:30am <u>PENTECOST</u> <u>SUNDAY</u> "THE BIRTHDAY OF THE CHURCH"	10 Rev. Roni is away June 11 to 26.	11 Ladies Pot Luck Luncheon 12noon	12	13	14	15
16 10:30am Sunday Service Guest Preacher Brenda McLay	17	18 UCW Meeting 1pm (Change)	19	20	21	22

A NOTE FROM RUTH TROTTIER

One of the ways Emmanuel people can make the neighbourhood aware that we are part of our neighbourhood is by blooming where we are planted. At the visioning meeting last week, I mentioned that I have a guerilla garden on the highway property on the side of Thibeault Hill. About ten years ago, I realized that I missed watching bulbs and seeds come to life in the spring and summer. Because I live in a condo building, I don't have a yard to putter in but there is a wild space between our parking lot and the rocks on the side of the highway. I planted some tulip bulbs in the bush in front of my car and they still put on a show after the snow melts. I bought some triple mix and tried a rock garden but that didn't work well. I tried another spot near the dumpster with perennials and a few pansies. Someone left 6 empty flowerpots, so I filled them with earth and planted some seeds. Someone else left garden ornaments there. I got to meet some of my neighbours when I was puttering away.

Every year, the snow plow piles the snow from the visitors' parking lot on top of my garden. It managed to smash the flowerpots and move things around, so I never know what I'll find in the spring but last year I planted some daffodil bulbs and this year they put on quite a show. I noticed that the lupines have moved about 3 feet away from where I planted them and who knows what else has survived to bloom this summer? Have I given you any ideas?

"Known by Our Love"
Emmanuel United Church shall be a caring,
welcoming faith community, nurturing
spiritual life and sharing God's love
and grace as experienced in Jesus Christ.

395 Lakeshore Drive, North Bay, ON P1A 2C5

Phone: 705-472-1806

Email: emmanuelunited@cogeco.net

Website:www.emmanuelunitednorthbay.ca